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March 11, 2025 

Board of Supervisors 

575 Administration Dr, Ste 100A 

Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Dear Lynda Hopkins and Members of the Board of Supervisors, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the Sebastopol Area Senior Center to express 

our gratitude for the Board’s past approval of our food permit fee waiver. We deeply appreciate your 

support and hope you will consider our request again for 2025 (formal application attached). 

I am formally requesting a fee waiver for our food permit for the Harvest Café, which provides free and 

low-cost meals to seniors, their caregivers, and community members. As a nonprofit dedicated to 

supporting the well-being of older adults, we strive to keep costs as low as possible, charging only $10 

for a hearty lunch that includes a starter, entrée, and drink. No one is ever turned away due to an 

inability to pay. 

Each year, we serve more than 7,000 meals to seniors, caregivers, and others in need. While we 

recognize the importance of food permits in ensuring safety and quality, the financial constraints we 

face make it difficult to cover the associated fees. A waiver would significantly ease this burden, 

allowing us to continue providing nutritious meals to those who rely on us. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We greatly value our partnership with the County and 

appreciate your support in helping us serve our community. 

Sincerely, 

Katie Davis 

Executive Director 

https://www.sebastopolseniorcenter.org



